BOROUGH  OF  MONTGOMERY

EMERGENCY  MANAGEMENT  AGENCY
Dennis M. Gruver, EMA Coordinator,   553 School House Road,  Montgomery,  Pa.  17752

Telephone: 570-547-6777 - Cell phone:  570-419-2873 - email:  ema61@windstream.net
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Les Gruver, Administrative Assistant  -  Telephone 570-547-1130 – cellphone 570-220-8513 - email: lgruver1@windstream.net.
INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
August 6, 2016

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, AUGUST , 2016 - 7:00 PM
KEN SWINN   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR  -  DENNIS GRUVER
Thanks to our members working with the other agencies through the unified command system, we were able to help in many locations in our borough.  Several changes will be reviewed at our next meeting.  In the future, if there is a chance that there will be a need for the EOC to open, I WILL NOT BE ASSISTING WITH THE DUTIES OF FIRE POLICE. 

It is possible that IMU-630 will be used as the command post and set up in the parking area across from station 13.  At that location we will have a quiet area with less interruptions than in the station.  Power and phone service can be made available. Station 13 was on emergency power that operates the heat but not the A.C.  A good job was done by all. 

Greg will work with several fellows that can work with station 13 doing tree removal in time of emergency and I have ask Steve to set up the generator at the equipment building and at the Montgomery Borough Building, as requested, such as on 8-1-2016.

Our repeater worked great until the power failed at the school.  This issue will be resolved in the near future.  After the power was restored we were able to use the repeater again. 

Thanks to Steve, 6-4, many hours have been spent on improving the property.  The trim on the building is being repainted and the river Gage next to the Post Office is being repainted.  The numbers will be restored by Nancy and all will be back in service in the next few weeks.
Thanks to Charlie 6-35 and Becky 6-36 for a job well done at the station 13 EOC under conditions that were not the best, and Leslie 6-3 for tracking the weather and reporting to the National Weather Service.  This type of storm does not happen often in our community but when it does it brings out the best of all agencies.  Thanks again to all that made it work for the betterment of our community. 








DENNIS

